
Spring Updates from the Cove

It’s finally starting to feel like spring!
The weather is warming up and the
roads are getting busy.  Summer
will be here soon, and we have been
busy getting things ready here in
the Cove. 

Our Annual Members’ meeting will
be held on Saturday, May 24  at
11am at the clubhouse. A
community potluck will begin after
the meeting. Owners are welcome
to bring a dish to share if you wish.
We hope to see you there!
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There will be two openings on the
Cove Board of Directors. These seats
will be voted on at the annual
meeting.  Voting by proxy will be
available for those who cannot
attend the meeting.  Please let us
know if you are interested in joining
the board.

Something the board is working on
is a Logo for ONHC.   If you have a
flair for graphic design or have
some ideas and would like to help
us design something, please reach
out!

We are excited to announce the
new playground area is open!
Featuring a playset, swings, and a
sandbox/shark tooth pit, the kids
are loving it. 

Inside the clubhouse, the kitchen has
received a full makeover! New
appliances, prep tables and
countertop and beautiful blue
cabinets, the space has been
transformed and we’re ready to host
your next event! 

We’re working on putting together
some adult activites, so if anyone is
interested in game nights or other
events for adults, please email us
with your ideas. 

We are also looking for some people
to join our landscaping/gardening
committee.  If you would like to help,
please let us know!

Reminder:

Your annual dues invoice has
been emailed or mailed to you.
Please check your spam folders
and let us know if you did not
receive it. 

Remember to follow our Facebook
page for updates on Community
events and Cove news.  
https://www.facebook.com/
OldNagsHeadCoveHOA

Pool Hours
11am-7pm Daily

Adult swim 10-11am
Monday-Saturday

Pickleball equipment will
be stored outside in a

lockbox.  Please contact us
for the code.

Please be aware of where
your exterior lights are

pointed and be
considerate of your

neighbors.

The speed limit within the
Cove is 20 mph. 
Drive with care. 

The Coast Guard Auxiliary
offers free safety checks of

your vessel. Visit their website
www.cgaux.org to learn more.

HOA Contact Info:
252-489-6807

onhchoa@outlook.com
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Important Notes:
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